
 
 

The Cranmer Education Trust - Little Heaton CE Primary School - Consultation 
 

Little Heaton CE Primary School currently admits children aged between 4–11 year olds and this practice will 

not change. However, before the school converted to join the Cranmer Education Trust, the predecessor 

school was incorrectly described on Get Information About Schools (GIAS) as admitting children aged 

between 5-11 year olds. 

The information from GIAS was then used to prepare the school Supplementary Funding Agreement (SFA) 

on conversion and therefore incorrectly carried over this error of describing the school as admitting children 

aged between 5-11 year olds.  

In order to rectify the technical oversight, the Trust must complete a Significant Change application to the 

Department for Education and an associated consultation. 

The practice of admitting 4–11 year olds has not changed. We are seeking at this stage to ensure the SFA 

and GIAS align with the reality of what is actually happening in the school. 

If you would like to make representation, please do so in writing (either by email or letter) to the following 

address: 

  The Company Secretary 

  The Cranmer Education Trust, 

  C/o, The Blue Coat School, 

  Egerton Street, 

  Oldham. 

  OL1 3SQ 

  E-mail:  info@cranmeredt.org    

  

Anonymous comments/representations will not be accepted.  

Consultation Process  
The consultation process will commence on Tuesday, 11th February 2025 and will close on Monday, 3rd 

March 2025 at 5.00pm. 

The Cranmer Education Trust will then review all comments/representations week commencing Monday, 3rd 

March 2025. The outcome of the consultation will be published on Little Heaton’s school website by Monday, 

10th March 2025. 
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